2nd Oetober, 1924,

Dear Mr,Leeuvwenburg, 2
. ' 1 am favoured with your letter of
the 50th September regarding the approved plans of the
“JULIETA", built at Amsterdam, and the "MARPINA" and
"MARSELLA", built at Rotterdam, and note that you are
gtill dealing with 'wo sister vessels after the same
plans, and will accordingly require the plans in
completing these vessels, and inﬁhb gircumstances ve
ghall of course await the receibt éf the reports from
 you on these further vessels, whieh will no doudt bé
accompanied by the pl#ns.

With kindest regards,

Yours faithTully,

R.Leeuwenburg, hsd.,
ROPRERDAM



